From the Pastor



Revive us again, fill each heart with Thy love; May each soul be rekindled with fire from above.

Hallelujah thine the glory!

Hallelujah amen! Hallelujah thine the glory! Revive us again.

Ladies... It's that time again!

Time to get together with your "Sisters in Christ" and fellowship at our Annual Ladies Retreat but, guess what... This will be our 25th Anniversary. You do not want to miss this one, I promise!!

Oh, and we only have 8 more days to sign up by the 31st. You definitely don't want to miss out on a chance at this years Grand Door Prize!! We've come this far by FAITH, Ladies!

Also, Our Next Ladies Auxiliary night will be Monday, September 8th at 6:30. The Retreat will be that Friday & Saturday, so come ready to PRAY and help us get whatever is needed ready for the retreat!

Faith Christian Academy is celebrating 40 years

this year. Pray for the teachers and students as the bell rings on a new year this Monday! Also, there are still a few positions we are looking to fill with spirit minded employees. If you or someone you know would like to join us in this Ministry see Paul Cahoon as well.

Bro. Tyree will need to meet with all Kids Club Leaders and helpers on Wednesday Night, the 27th right after service down front. (organ side) Thanks!

In October & November...

84th Homecoming, October 4th-5th, Bro. Johnny Pike will be with us.

Bro. Benny Beckum will be with us the 16th-19th for Prayer Revival

Then, our Missions Conference the 23rd-25th with Bro. Mark Lancaster, Mrs. Jocelyn Troell, The Richardson Family and Bro. Caleb & Kristan Cajiuat. PRAY, PRAY, PRAY for these events

KIDS CLUB will be starting back up soon, first week in September. If you are interested in helping see Bro. Tyree. If not, you can always be a help by praying for all the workers and kids to have a great year. Thanks!

Faith Addiction Recovery is looking for helpers! This could be a opportunity for you to serve the Lord here at church. If you are interested please see Bro. Willie & Michele Harrington to see what kind of help is needed.

Serving In The Nursery



Sunday Morning: Dawn Fitz

Sunday Evening: Judy Berryman

Wednesday Evening: Myra Whitley

Stewardship Report

| Tithes & Offerings | \$5,858.50 |
|--------------------|------------|
| Faith Promise | |
| Other Missions | |
| Building Fund | |
| Parking Lot | |
| Miscellaneous | 656.50 |
| Total | \$7,855.00 |

